
 

Identifying diabetes early can 
help prevent serious, sometimes 
irreversible complications.  

Based on the National Diabetes Statistics Report, we can 

reason that nearly 66,000 Porter County residents have 

prediabetes and are unaware of  this reversible health state 

and the steps needed to take back their health. In efforts to 

increase community detection of  prediabetes, the Porter 

County Health Department is partnering with Powers 

Health to help inform and protect the public from possible 

long-term complications. 

Community Healthcare System is transitioning to a 

new chapter under the name Powers Health. This 

evolution is driven by a strategic vision to unify North-

west Indiana’s leading healthcare system. While the 

name changes, the system’s commitment to excep-

tional, compassionate care remains steadfast. 

  

As part of our initiative to detect pre-

diabetes, a Certified Diabetic Educa-

tor from Powers Health will facilitate 

the program using an A1C analyzer to 

facilitate early, definitive diagnosis of 

prediabetes or diabetes. Because the 

analyzer provides results in a timely 

fashion, patients will be counseled 

and referred to additional support if 

necessary. The portable nature of the 

machine will enable outreach to pop-

ulations who may lack regular access 

to medical care.     

 


